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Dear Brother in Christ, 
 
I write today to provide you with updates and will continue to share with you 
information as needed. 
 
Chrism Mass RSVP  
 
The Archdiocesan Chrism Mass will take place on April 11, 2022 at 2:00 p.m. at 
the Cathedral of Saint Matthew. I hope that you are able to join us for this 
beautiful celebration.  
 
If you have not already done so, please confirm your attendance (and find 
additional information) on this link: Chrism Mass Invitation.   
 
Kindly reply by April 1 so the preparation team can finalize logistics.  
 
Remind the Faithful of Information on the Website 

The archdiocesan website is updated regularly. Please see adw.org/coronavirus for 
information related to the coronavirus, adw.org/live-streamed-masses-and-
prayers/ for a listing of live stream Masses and prayers, and 
cathstan.org and elpreg.org for the Catholic Standard and the Spanish-language El 
Pregonero newspapers. 
 
As always, should you have questions or need assistance from my office and the 
Pastoral Center, please let us know.   
 
With gratitude for your priestly ministry, I am 
Sincerely in Christ, 
Very Reverend Daniel B. Carson 
Vicar General and Moderator of the Curia 
 

       

   

   

    

  

  
 

  
 

https://www.cognitoforms.com/ArchdioceseOfWashington3/InvitationToTheChrismMassMondayApril112022At200PM
https://adw.org/coronavirus
https://adw.org/parishes-masses/sunday-tv-mass/
https://cathstan.org
https://elpreg.org



